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10 DOWNING STREET

THE PRIME MINISTER 4 October 1984

I am most grateful to you and the officers of the
Merseyside Police Force for their efforts in making the
visit of Patrick Jenkin and myself run so smoothly. I
was particularly impressed with the skill and good humour
with which our party was helped through the International

Garden Festival.

At a time when the demands on the police are very great,
this help is much appreciated.

K:G. Oxford,; Esq., C.B.E., Q.P.M.




